
NOTICE 
 

THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED  

DECEMBER 21, 2023 AND JANUARY 4, 2024 

MEETINGS OF THE  

GLENN-COLUSA IRRIGATION DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS HAVE BEEN 

CANCELLED. 

THE GLENN-COLUSA IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL NEXT MEET ON  

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 3, 2024, AT 9 A.M. 

AT THE GCID MAIN OFFICE AT 344 E. LAUREL 

STREET, WILLOWS, CA 95988. 


